

CHRIST THE KING PRIMARY & NURSERY CLASS

16 September 2019

Dear Parent/Guardian

You are invited to our annual NURSERY OPEN EVENING
On

WEDNESDAY 25th SEPTEMBER 2019 FROM 6PM UNTIL 7PM

Come along and find out about our Nursery and what we have planned for the year ahead. We will inform you about our learning approach, routines, activities and planned events and how best you can help your child. Information about Learning Journals and Parent Workshops will be given and there will be an opportunity to ask any questions. It is very important you come along.

We look forward to seeing you.

The Nursery Team		
Please confirm your intention to attend:		
Child's name:		
Signature:	Date:	